
PETITION FOR DISANNEXATION –

BOK SUK YI BALDWIN

September 7, 2021DS-21-116



Petition for Disannexation

 On July 20, 2021, staff received a petition for disannexation

from Ms. Bok Suk Yi Baldwin for approximately 27.244 acres

out of the K. Erhard Survey, Abstract 292, being generally

located east of the terminus of Hollow Road, Killeen, Texas.
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 The subject property was annexed into the City of Killeen on

December 18, 2007, as part of a larger annexation.

 The property is zoned “A” (Agricultural District) and is currently

undeveloped, unplatted, and uninhabited.

 The subject property is not contiguous to the existing city limits of

Killeen, and the City of Killeen does not provide the subject

property with any municipal services.

Petition for Disannexation
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Recommendation
9

 Staff recommends that the City Council provide a  
motion of direction to either:

 Elect not to disannex the area; or

 Direct staff to bring back a disannexation ordinance.


